
West Anaheim Community Cleanup

West Anaheim- With a projected removal of 40,000 pounds of trash, debris and electronics, it was another
successful operation for Supervisor Nelson and the OC Public Works, Waste and Recycling and the residents
living in the islands of West Anaheim this past Saturday.

Working with the �nancing from a state grant to recover e-waste and recyclables, the County teamed with Republic 
Services to deliver 11 of the 40 ft industrial bins into locations throughout the unincorporated neighborhoods and 
streets for easy access by participating citizens.

Within 2 hrs…the bins are topped and tarped to cover tons of washers, car parts, roo�ng, mattresses and yard waste 
that accumulated in yards, alleys and carports.  Residents were happy to see the bins �lled and debris removed as part 
of the annual  community cleanup Supervisor Nelson is proud to promote.

Special thanks to the Bolsa Grande HS Men’s League who spent the day walking the neighborhoods with hefty bags 
to pickup cans, cigarette butts, fast –food bags and trash from gutters and driveways.

The best part of the day wrapped up around 11 am when Policy Advisor-turned-Chef Steve Spernak grilled a hundred 
Polish sausages and onions in grilled bacon to make his famous Garza Street Dawgs for lunch. Toss in the chips, sodas 
and team photos that will be kept as memories for the  cleanup teams…it was another perfect day in the 4th District.


